
August 22, 2024

Dear Sister and Bothers of Local Lodge 2909,

Grand Lodge Convention will be occurring at the same time as the September Local Lodge Meeting. We have requested dispensation to move the meeting to September 12, 2024 @ 6pm.  The dispensation was granted by Grand Lodge.

This serves official notice that the September Local Lodge meeting will occur on September 12 @ 6 pm. 

There was a proposed by-law change to increase Local Lodge dues. This serves as an official notice that at the September meeting there will be a discussion and vote of the change. All are encouraged to attend this meeting for the discussion and vote. 

 

In Solidarity,

Jami Meyer
President 
Local Lodge 2909
405-889-9883 




